From: Helen weavers [EEEEEEEE

Sent: 26 July 2017 12:20

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: 100 Avenue Road, Swiss Cottage: APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P S96A NON-

MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Dear Mr McClue,

| have become aware that this amendment seems to contain significant, material changes that differ from the spirit
of the original application that was granted permission, namely reductions in hallway space (worrying for a tower
with only a single stairwell for evacuation in case of fire), changes to entrance doors, glazing, balcony positioning,
rooftop maintenance unit.

| do not see how any these changes constitute an improvement, as the developer claims. Please consider rejecting
these changes.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Weavers
118 Goldhurst Terrace, NW6 3HR



